
May 24, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

 

Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad 

 

 

 

Dear Jennifer, 

 

 

A friend had introduced me to a new project in Chilliwack under the name Bridal Veil 

Mountain Resort consisting of two sightseeing gondolas and an all-season ski 

resort on Mt. Cheam.  I would like to say that this project is not only exciting but a 

wonderful opportunity to bolster the economy in BC by creating new jobs and 

providing more destination spots for tourists to come visit in Vancouver.  Currently 

Whistler and other mountains on the North Shore provide much of the skiing and 

gondolas in Vancouver but having an alternative spot in such a beautiful setting 

such as Chilliwack would be absolutely beautiful and do wonders for our economy. 

 

 

I am in full support of the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project and would very much 

like to see this project move forward and urge the government to endorse it. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Luke Kuroko 

Vancouver, BC 
 


